
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHI GTON 

June 6, 1981 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your work in helping to forge 
a new tax plan to restore strength to America's 
economy. Your presence in the Rose Garden for 
the unveiling of this plan was essential to help 
insure the public support that will be necessary 
for passage, and I am grateful for your support 
and leadership. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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